Michelle Rell
240 West 33™ Avenue

Marion, 1A 52302

DG Hm Coloff

District Governor Coloff:

Stewardship Committee Chair Lowell Stooiman has writters the attached Stewardship Committee report
as required by the District Grant Managament Handbook.

As DRECC t am required to present to you, the DG of the current Rotary year, a written report for any
corrective actions needed. No corrective actions were recommended by the Stewardship Committes.
This letter will serve as satisfaction of the written pian requirement.

Both the Stewardship Committee report and this letter will be posted on the website as per procedure.

Yours in Rotary Service,

Michelle L. gelt, DRFCC
Dristrict 5970

CC: PDG Joe Gitta, Stewardship Committee Chair Lowell Stoolman



